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Good afternoon

| am writing on behalf of Lincolnshire County Council following the preliminary meeting on
Tuesday regarding some matters that | would be grateful if you can draw to the Inspector's
attention.

The matters the Inspector has identified for Lincolnshire County Council to address include
‘Cultural Heritage/Archaeology’ and ‘Public Rights of Ways’. However, these do not appear in
the list of Principal Issues identified by the Inspector in Annex C. The County Council has been
involved in extensive discussions regarding both topics. It is therefore considered that both
topics should be included in the list contained in Annex C. It is suggested that Public Rights of
Way could be a sub heading under Issue 12 and Cultural Heritage could sit under Issue 8 with a
sub heading of impact on setting of historic assets/cultural heritage.

In addition the County Council support the Environment Agency request that Odour is a sub-
heading of Issue 10. Whilst following the change in technology from gasification to traditional
EfW the issue of odour is less sensitive than it would have been, it is still a topic that needs to be
addressed to ensure that odour does not become an unacceptable impact of the development
on sensitive receptors in the area.

Regards

Neil McBride

Head of Planning

Lincolnshire County Council,

County Offices, Newland, Lincoln LN1 1YL

Website: www.lincolnshire.gov.uk
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